R UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION 7

11201 Renner Boulevard

Lenexa, Kansas 66219

A py

QX 'N‘h DEC 3 ¢ 2014
Mr. Craig Phillips ~ \*
Restoration Prégram Manager
Environmental Division, DPW
407 Pershing Court
IMNW-RLY-PWE
Fort Riley, Kansas 66442

Re: Response to EPA Comments on the Explanation of Significant Difference for the Record of
Decision, 354 Area Solvent Detections Operable Unit 005
Fort Riley, Junction City, Kansas

Dear Mr. Phillips:

The U. S. Environmental Protection Agency has completed its review of the responses to the ESD
referenced above. These responses which are attached to this letter were received on December 9, 2014,
in response to the EPA comments submitted to the Fort on October 20, 2014. Based on this review the
EPA finds the responses and the modified document acceptable and approved.

Thank you for the opportunity to review the document and responses. Please contact me via email at
safadi.amer@epa.gov or at (913) 551-7825 if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerel

ok

Amer Safadi

Remedial Project Manager
Missouri/Kansas Remedial Branch
Superfund Division

Enclosure

cc:  Travis Daneke, Kansas Department of Health and Environment
Amanda Chirpich, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
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